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Let Your Voice Be Heard!

FAQs and Talking Points
We support a full reinstatement of the Graphic Arts Machinery and Equipment Exemption and the Manufacturers Purchase Credit in the State of Illinois, retroactive to August 30, 2014.  

· There are more than 2,300 businesses in Illinois affected by the loss of these incentives. These businesses employ more than 55,000 persons and ship more than $9 billion annually.
· Eliminating these tax incentives means that sales tax became due on all sales of graphic arts related production equipment, including printing presses, prepress computer systems, and post press bindery equipment; and on all repair and replacement parts, including printing plates, rollers, blankets, cutter blades, and more.

· By allowing these tax incentives to expire, the General Assembly has stripped away all exemptions we in the Illinois print manufacturing business have relied on to remain competitive with the other 49 states. This loss made Illinois one of the worst states to do business in for printers!

· Illinois' graphic arts community is now at a distinct disadvantage to out-of-state competitors as every one of Illinois’ border states presently maintains a similar exemption.  

· The elimination of the tax exemption on equipment significantly increases production costs and provides zero incentive for consumers to purchase from Illinois businesses engaged in graphic arts production.

· The loss of these incentives threatens the very existence of some commercial printers and newspapers in this state.  

· The graphic arts industry is a sizeable employer comprised of a community of progressive and innovative firms in the newspaper and commercial printing industries. We contribute to the economic growth in Illinois and have created much-needed jobs here as well.   

· The General Assembly created the Manufacturers Purchase Credit in 1995 to encourage manufacturers and the commercial printing industry to invest capital production in Illinois.   MPC was an incentive provided to companies only after they purchased manufacturing equipment and placed it in service in Illinois.  The MPC helped lower the cost of producing goods and encouraged manufacturing activity in Illinois.

TELL LEGISLATORS TO VOTE “YES” ON RENEWING THE GRAPHIC ARTS MACHINERY AND EQUIPMENT EXEMPTION AND MPC.
[image: image1.png]